
 

 

 

I highly object to the redirection of the Valley’s water into the Delta and other areas.  As far as my 
understanding of the action, it would severely jeopardize our agricultural community that depends on 
the water flow.  I realize the need for water for Southern California, but there are other alternatives to 
your action.  I can also appreciate the desire to protect the fish in the Delta, but the I believe that 
agriculture should take priority.  Feeding people is more important than fish.  Please reconsider your 
action. 
 
Thank You, 
Randy Blackwood 
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